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«
Government House, 

Ottawa .

Office of the Secretary 
to the Governor General May ?th 1933

Dear Mr. Matthews,
In reply to your letter of May 6th,

I am to inform you that His Excellency the Governor- 
General much regrets that as he will be in Brantford 
on Thursday, May 23th, it will not be possible for 
him to attend the annual spring Convocation of McGill 
University that day.

Yours sincerely,
•Z«-hx4\* •

Secretary to th ovearhor-General.

T.H.Matthews Esq., 
Registrar,

McGill University, 
MONTREAL.
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